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Roy Banks

From: David Aldersley 
Sent: 04 December 2018 18:38
To: Robert Bryan
Cc: Local Dev. Framework; Ruth Parker
Subject: Re: Take into consideration additional information Gargrave bridge grade 2 ga031 

gargrave

Thankyou robert 
 
Sent from my iPad 
 
On 4 Dec 2018, at 16:48, Robert Bryan  wrote: 

Mr Aldersley  
I acknowledge receipt but remind yo that I cannot take the represenation into account as the 
formal consultation period has expired. I will however be responding to your email of today on 
behalf of the Marton Road Working Group in relation to the procedural matters. 
 
regards 
 
Robert Bryan 
Robert Bryan, BA Hons., MRTPI. 
Town Planning Consultant. 
 
 

On 4 Dec 2018, at 12:38, David Aldersley  
wrote: 
 
 
>>  
>>>> Hello Robert/Ruth 
>>>>  
>>>> Gargrave village bridge is a grade 2 listed bridge, under the equality act for a 
wheel chair to be able to cross it needs to be a minimum of 1 meter which is classed as 
only under exceptional circumstance. Extensive work will need to be undertaken to this 
bridge. Please would you consider this information in your audit. 
>>>>  
>>>> We have measured the existing footpath and doesn’t meet these legal 
requirements. There is no reference made to this in the Gargrave parish plan that 
Residents from GA031 will need to go over this bridge to get into Gargrave center where 
there is bus stop, doctors etc. there are no alternative way. 
>>>>  
>>>> To assist you I have taken some photos for you and measurements. 
>>  
>>  
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>>  
>>>>  
>>>> Also there is a walk way down to the bridge that can be used for walkers that leads 
onto the bridge. We call it dam side - measurements have been taken and this is not 
wheel chair possible either. 
>  
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>>>>  
>>>> I urge you to look into why these key equality issues that are not being addressed 
in the neighbourhood plan. 
>>>  
>>> Regards 
David 

 




